From: Joel Mergler

To: City Council Email
Subject: No to Nanna
Date: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 1:03:23 PM

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from jkmergler@columbus.rr.com. Learn why this is

important at https://aka.ms/L.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

Do NOT just reappoint this guy. He apparently has anger issues. With the way this town is being forced to expand
....There must be someone better than him.
Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone
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